

Dear Families and Staff, 
 
Our commitment to your student’s safety and well-being remains our priority, and we are excited to introduce Parent ProTech as a free resource to help you navigate the digital world and help you build a stronger and healthier relationship with your child.  We want to ensure our students have a safe and successful experience with technology. That is why we are excited to offer you free access to Parent ProTech, an education-focused platform designed to help navigate technology safely. 
 
Parent ProTech is an on-demand library of resources to help you with everything from social media to gaming, artificial intelligence to streaming, to preventing violence in schools with anti-bullying educational awareness. Their resources cover trends and what you need to know to protect your family online. They end every series with conversation starters to help you know how to begin conversations with your student about their favorite tech. In the upcoming 2023-2024 school year, we are making their full library available to you so you can stay up to date on the platforms our students are using. 
 
Signing up is easy. Visit this LINK (for English) or this LINK (for Spanish) and create your Excellence in Leadership Academy-sponsored Parent ProTech account that will equip you with the knowledge and tools needed to support your student online. 
 
Thank you for allowing Excellence in Leadership Academy to support your family’s growth and learning journey and for your partnership in shaping our students' bright future. 

